
From: Rolf Meinholtz
To: Xu, Shirley
Subject: Fw: Reply to question of propriataty information
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2015 11:38:58 AM

​And then I goof on the email, sorry about that. The original reply is below.

Rolf Meinholtz
Chemist/Eng Manager/RSO
STEP Analytics USA, Inc.
Mobile: 443-703-6813
rolf.m@stepanalyticsusa.com

From: Rolf Meinholtz
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 11:14 AM
To: Shirley.xu@nrc.gov
Cc: Lisa Musser
Subject: Reply to question of propriataty information
 
Shirley
    Sorry for the confusion on the emails. Please in the future use this email
 (Rolf.M@stepanalyticsusa.com)  since the EUSA email address and server is going to be
 ending in some future time. Right now it is sounding like it is going to be ported to the home
 office after the end of April and I am not sure that I will be able to read anything that comes
 to it after the next few weeks.
The other option is my personal Gmail which is rolf.meinholtz@gmail.com

At this time none of the information that is in the recent submission is of a proprietary nature,
 none of the drawings that are in it are proprietary.

Also as I mentioned in the phone call earlier today we are looking at office spaces this week
 and may have the location for the office far sooner that originally planned. If that becomes
 the case I will send a update once we get it finalized.

If there are any questions or problems please feel free to call or email me at your
 convenience.

​

Rolf Meinholtz
Chemist/Eng Manager/RSO
STEP Analytics USA, Inc.
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Mobile: 443-703-6813
rolf.m@stepanalyticsusa.com

From: Xu, Shirley [mailto:Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:31 AM
To: Rolf Meinholtz; infor@stepanalyticsusa.com
Subject: Letter dated March 19, 2015
 
Rolf,
 
Your letter dated March 19, 2015 with attachments were received.  In accordance
 with 10 CFR 2.390 of NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” all submitted
 document will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public
 Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s
 Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is
 accessible from the NRC web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
 
If you wish to have any part of the document withheld from public disclosure, please
 submit an affidavit, as required in 10 CFR 2.390(b)(1) and address the five
 withholding criteria set forth in 10 CFR 2.390(b)(4)(i) through (v).  Otherwise, please
 respond to this e-mail, and state that you waive the proprietary statement in all
 documents submitted.
 
Regards,
 
Shirley
 
 
Shirley Xu
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of NMSS
Mail Stop: T8E18
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001
Office:  301.415.7640
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